
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 14th September 
 
Dear families, 
 
Although we have continued to see our exam groups every day this week, we have missed our younger year groups. 
It was lovely to see year 9 today and we look forward to seeing Year 8 in school tomorrow. 
 
I know that many of you have questions. We understand that it is frustrating that we don’t have answers to all of 
them, but we are working extremely hard with the DfE and other professionals to get these answered by experts as 
soon as possible. In the meantime, we will continue to do everything we can to support learning within the 
parameters permitted by the guidance from the DfE. 
 
We have updated our website to include links for students working from home tomorrow. Please find the links for 
Friday here:  
 
Timetables and work for this week - John Mason School 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 

https://www.johnmason.oxon.sch.uk/students-and-parents/plans-for-working-from-home/

